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Abstract： 

I share some recent thoughts and 

reflections on the research process. 

This includes thoughts on the 

purpose of research, analogies of 

research to art, and experiences with 

collaboration as an important part of 

the research process. The talk is 

designed to be interactive and I hope 

that researchers and students in the 

audience may share some of their 

thoughts and experiences. 
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